
Twenty-first Sunday in Ordinary Time    
August 21, 2016

“Strengthen your drooping hands and your weak knees.  
Make straight paths for your feet, that what is lame 

may not be disjointed but healed.”  Hebrews 12:12-13

   CALENDAR OF MASSES/EVENTS

Sunday, August 21, 2016  
Twenty-First Sunday in Ordinary Time
  9:00 am  PreK-5th  grade PRE 
  9:00 am  Adult Ed
10:30 am  Liturgy Intentions of Haile Smith        
   

Monday, August 22, 2016     
    NO am  Liturgy
  6:15 pm  Boy Scouts
  7:00 pm  Baptism Class Part II 
    

Tuesday, August 23, 2016 
    NO am  Liturgy
  
Wednesday, August 24, 2016 
    NO am  Liturgy
  6:30 pm  6th – 12th grades PRE 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         

Thursday, August 25, 2016 
  8:00 am  Liturgy Intentions of Josephine Muzzi  
                                              by:  The Morning Crew          
  3:45 pm  Garden Café’
  8:00 pm  AA & Al-Anon  

Friday, August 26, 2016 
  8:00 am  Liturgy Intentions of Theresa Perez  
  7:00 pm  Adult Fun Night 
  

Saturday, August 27, 2016  
  5:30 pm  Confessions               
Confessions available by appointment also 662-342-1073
  6:00 pm  Liturgy +Al Spencer  by:  Helen Spencer    
   

Sunday, August 28, 2016  
Twenty-Second Sunday in Ordinary Time
  9:00 am  PreK-5th  grade PRE 
  9:00 am  Adult Ed
10:30 am  Liturgy For the Parish Community    

Priest Contact Numbers:
SERIOUS SACRAMENT EMERGENCY ONLY 901-351-6591 

All other needs  662-342-1073 

RELIGIOUS GOODS STORE
August 21 – Maria Mitchell

August 28 – Merrygen Currick

CHILDREN’S HOMILY
August 21 Maria Mitchell

August 28 – Katherine Carroll

ALTAR LINENS MINISTRY
August – Leslye Hall

BULLETIN INFORMATION  All material for the bulletin 
must be submitted to MaryAnn Nix,  662 429-7851 or 

holyspiritchurch@shsm.org  by NOON TUESDAYS for 
inclusion in Sunday’s bulletin.

Ministry Schedule
PLEASE REMEMBER:

You are to arrive at least 20 to 30 minutes before mass is to
begin.  This is important to be prepared and ready.                                

  

Saturday, August 27 – 6:00 pm     
Greeter:  Jeanette Gadbois/Maureen Finley
Usher:  Charlie Young/Jean Adams
Server:   Danny Thomas/Ethan Hall                  
Lector:  Chris Greer/Tijuana Buchanan         
Gift Bearer:   Jeffreys Family
Eucharistic Ministers:  Sam & Leslye Hall/Nancy Brown

Sunday, August 28 – 10:30 am  
Greeter:   Jim & Shirley Henderson
Usher: Bill Rinehart/Jimmy Terry/Larry Goode/Jack Mc
Server:   Katie Henning/Rivers Tarsi
Lector:   Mark Printup/Alan Gho
Gift Bearer:   Henry Family  
Eucharistic Ministers: Bill & Chellie Warner/Barbara Dean/ 
Noah Sansome/Michelle Terry/Morgan B./LaRae Walgenbach

REMINDER: If you are unable to fulfill your ministry 
obligation, it is your responsibility to find someone that can serve
in your place.  Thank you.

PARISH SUPPORT
Needed Weekly for Budget………..……...$5,153.85
Last Week’s Offering ……….....................$6,858.05
Needed Weekly for Note Payment …..….... $1,626.23
Debt Reduction Last Wk…. ………….......$    700.00  
Community Services…………………………$     80.00
Debt On Loan Balance…………………..$121,665.08
   

There should be no eating, drinking or gum in
the Church. If a child must have nourishment,

please do so in the cry room.

LAWN MINISTRY

Team #6 – Ron Sheppard, Charlie Young, Ed Savage, and 
Darren Macip will begin Wednesday, August 24 through 
Saturday, August 27.   Team #7 –Bill Gaudet, Evan 
Murphy, Tyler Blankenship, and John Tignor will begin 
Wednesday, August 31 through Saturday, September 3.  
This ministry saves Holy Spirit thousands of dollars 
every year!  It is a real service to the Lord. God Bless all
our lawn ministers.  

PREP 2016-2017 started this past week – it 
isn’t too late to get your child in the classes.  
Please come at least 15 minutes before classes 
start if you need to register.    Classes started 
Sunday for Pre-K thru 5th grades and 
Wednesday, August 17th for grades 6th thru 2nd 

year Confirmation.  

Our Holy Spirit web address is:
http://www.holyspirit-catholic.com 

http://www.holyspirit-catholic.com/
mailto:holyspiritchurch@shsm.org


Gifted and Called – I say “yes,” Lord 
THANK YOU!  THANK YOU!!  THANK YOU!!!

Our Holy Spirit Parish Family did it
again!!!  You donated $4,129.00 for
school supplies for the annual Dress-A-
Child program.  

DAILY MASS SUMMER SCHEDULE 
continues until September 5

Mondays and Tuesdays Mass will be at Queen of Peace 9am 
Wednesdays & Thursdays Mass will be at Christ the King 9am

Thursdays and Fridays Mass will be at Holy Spirit 8am

   MINISTRY OPPORTUNITY
You know you are gifted.  Is God calling you?   
LANDSCAPE LOVERS, DIRT DIVAS AND 
FOLIAGE FANATICS We need your help!  Our
grounds, OUR COMMON HOME, need a little 

tender loving care.  Weed pulling, watering, litter pick 
up…… we have something for everyone.  Limited time?  
NO PROBLEM…….Those interested in keeping our 
wonderful parish home beautiful should contact Roxanne 
McIngvale at 429-9294 or roxannebmc@yahoo.com.

FOOD PANTRY NEED– Sugar WOW!!!!  Praise the 
Lord!!!  Our parish family is the greatest!!!!  Thank you 
to each and every one of you that brought sugar last 
weekend!!!  It was a miracle and we sincerely appreciate
your responding to the call.   Holy Spirit provides the 
sugar for our Food Pantry here in Hernando.   The food 
pantry helped 126 families (285 people) in June and 162 
families (397 people) in July. We have been facing a real
shortage of sugar lately to meet this demand.   It is better
to purchase 2 smaller bags than one large one. This is an 
ongoing ministry.   You may bring sugar whenever it is 
convenient.  This food pantry serves the poor of our 
community.  

God bless your generosity.  Matthew 26:11

PARENT MEETING FOR CONFIRMATION
STUDENTS:

Confirmation 2017 (year 2) 
Wed., Aug. 31 at 6:30pm at Christ the King (Spanish)
Wed., Aug. 31 at 6:30pm at Holy Spirit (English)
Parents/Sponsors and students should attend.

THE GARDEN CAFÉ  in Holly Springs feeds the 
hungry.  Holy Spirit has started volunteering once a 
month.   This Thursday, August 25, is our next date.    
We need 1 more volunteer and will leave Holy Spirit at  
3:45 pm.  We are responsible for set up, serving, and 

clean up.    If you would like to be part of this team, 
please call the church office 662-429-7851.

Seriously Sick & Hospitalized

 Please Pray For The Sick 
Your prayers are requested for the following who are 
seriously ill:
Katina Phillips (Muzzi daughter), Janie Ries, Mary Kiefer 
(Blount), Joe Spence, Louis French (Noreen bronlaw), Tommy 
Berryhill (son), Christa Fowler (Dana), Kris Snoke (Al & Dee 

Gawel daughter), Howard Love, Natalie Kane (Higdon),  Sandra 
Spence, Pete Cervetti (Cass Douglas), Donna Youngblood (J. 

Terry cousin) Dennis Willey (Chris), Barbara Karella, Jerome 
Riehl, Nita Young, Sharon Lentz (Mary Margaret sis),
Patrick McLeroy (Chris’s nephew), Michael Williams 
(son), Kerry Helms (Higdon bron law), John Edgett, (Mary

Williams bro), Jean Chalk (Noreen’s sis), Ann (Noreen’s

Cousin), Moriah Winters (Nix niece), Patricia Snyder, 
John Foti (Muzzi Bro), Cynthia Williams (Betty Mize niece), 

Lilyana Hill (Felicia grand), Kim Craig (J. Davis sisn law), Daniel 
Douglas (Jeffries bronlaw), Howard Snyder (D. Dryja dad),  Birdie 
Lewis (Felicia grandma), Meredith Hannah, Farris Jenkins (N 

Rachal bron law), Chuck Dean (Fr. Greg), Carter  Brooks, Dan 
Chalk (N. French), Josh Bixler (Bill/Liz Brown’s nephew), Myriam 
Suarez (M. Rexroade’s mom), Sherry Vowell (Ken Hoover’s sis), Sara 
Hewitt (Marie Smith), Robert Tully (broinlaw), Kevin Nelson 
(Jeannine nephew), and Jared Smith (Liz Brown).  Please notify the 
Pastor when serious illness occurs or when hospitalization is 
indicated: we would like to strengthen the ill with the Eucharist 
and the Sacrament of the Sick (Anointing).

FUN NIGHT FOR ADULTS
Come join the fun this Friday, August 26, we’ll have our
adult Game Night – cards, board games, whatever you 
enjoy playing.  We’ll meet at 7:00 pm – no meal – 
snacks only.   All adults are welcome.  If you need a 
card table, please bring one.  Games of your choice – 
bring your own games.  If you have any questions call 
Liz Brown 901-331-3419.

RCIA (RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION) 
registration is open now. If someone 

asked, “What is the most important ministry in the 
Catholic Church?” would your answer be ‘celebrating 
the Rite of Christian Initiation’? Clearly there is no more
important task than being the missionary who ‘goes on a 
mission’ to announce the good news of Jesus Christ and 
invite others to be a part of this great mystery! The 
whole mission of the church is to 
evangelize…’evangelio’ is the gospel! We invite in 
many ways….the way we live our lives, our faithfulness 
to worship, our conversations at work and elsewhere. A 
simple question such as “Have you ever thought 
about…..” or “Would you like to come to Mass with 
me?” often plants the seed even if the answer you 
receive back is no or not yet. Seeds take time to grow…
plant some! To register, just call Sr. Emily.

mailto:roxannebmc@yahoo.com


     Have you prayed 
your Rosary today?

PREGNANCY CARE RESOURCE CENTER  
Let us support life by helping to support those women 
who have given birth but are in need of help in caring for
the needs of their babies. There is a playpen for 
donations in the little church hall.

                 

Mississippi Catholic  Your “Good News” periodicals 
cost our church over $3700.00 and we have received only 
$310 in subscription renewals.  Subscriptions cost $20, pay 
for yours today and pay for someone who cannot afford it.  
It’s a good thing to do!!!!

Holy Spirit Parish Family offers their
deepest condolences to Jim Buechele

on the 
recent death of his wife   +Linda

Buechele
May her soul and the souls of all the

faithful departed, rest in peace

Holy Spirit Parish Family offers their
deepest condolences to Danny &

Vickie Jansen on the 
recent death of his father   +Patrick

Jansen

May his soul and the souls of all the
faithful departed, rest in peace

The Men’s Association is accepting aluminum cans.  
Bring your bags to the garage door or if you are in the 
Family Life Center, put them in the containers marked 
for cans.  Proceeds are being split between Catholic 
Social Services, Interfaith Food Bank, and the Cindy 
Pretti Scholarship Fund.  For further 
information,  contact Lee Smith at 233-4833 or Sal 
Galtelli at 429-5071.

NO CELL PHONE ZONE: We remind all to please turn off
all cells phones and electronic communication devices 
when entering the church buildings. The signals, even 
from a silenced phone, interfere with the wireless 
microphones of the church. 

There’s no
biz like

SOUL biz!
For Priestly and Religious Vocations contact:
Vocation Director Voice: 800-609-5559
SCJ Vocation Office Fax:     414-529-3377

P.O. Box 206, Hales Corners, WI  53130-0206
E-mail:  vocationcentral@wi.rr.com

Website:  www.scjvocation.org

We have a beautiful church.  We need your help to 
keep it picked up and cleaned after the masses.  Take a
few minutes after the Mass has ended to straighten the 
books and check the area for trash.  This is our home 
and should always be clean and welcoming including 
our bathrooms! No food or drink inside!

 

Adult Religious Education
Each  Sunday at 9:00 a.m. in the Family Life Center.     We will begin our year with the 
CATHOLICISM SERIES by: Most Reverend Robert E. Barron.  – A stimulating and compelling 
exploration of the spiritual, moral, and intellectual riches of the Catholic world.  This is the 
Catholic story told from inside, with knowledge, sympathy, and passion, rooted in friendship with
Jesus Christ.”   We will begin each session with an opening prayer and then watch a DVD.  There
will be a brief sharing session before dismissal.  Make plans to attend this wonderful opportunity 
to learn and grow in your Catholic Faith.

http://www.scjvocation.org/
mailto:vocationcentral@wi.rr.com
http://images.google.com/imgres?imgurl=http://3.bp.blogspot.com/_s9FdHRYcjRI/RoUP4i5d-fI/AAAAAAAAABs/r0dAy2uJdVw/s320/Mary_Rosary-3.jpg&imgrefurl=http://maryproject.blogspot.com/2007/06/my-rosary-is-on-its-way-to-wisconsin.html&usg=__p2bFquQfFU7947Rn9-Vipqy7D-s=&h=320&w=279&sz=15&hl=en&start=72&sig2=58Qz5zttBML1h7wm8i2YEA&um=1&tbnid=HUcQnCYaMXAbsM:&tbnh=118&tbnw=103&prev=/images%3Fq%3Drosary%26ndsp%3D18%26hl%3Den%26rls%3Dcom.microsoft:en-us:IE-SearchBox%26rlz%3D1I7GPEA_en%26sa%3DN%26start%3D54%26um%3D1&ei=viHrSvCLLsyWtgfJ-uBB


The Knights of Columbus will be sponsoring their Annual Soccer Challenge this year in 
conjunction with the Holy Spirit annual Bazaar.   Competition will be by age groups, boys and 
girls.   Winners will be eligible to advance to District, Regional, and State Competition.   

Save the date, More to follow.        

 
           FALL   BAZAAR NEWS

           SEPTEMBER 10, 2016      --      9AM – 3PM
 

Set up for the Bazaar will be Monday, August 29 
around 9 a.m. If you can help, please come.

 
    RAFFLE TICKETS –   If you have not picked up your RAFFLE TICKETS, 
they will be mailed to you. Please sell them or buy them yourself.  
All prizes are CASH.  

    SHOP-A-LOT-GROCERY -  Since these items are non-perishable you can 
begin bringing  them to Mass on Saturday August  27 or Sunday August 28.
 Items needed are CANNED SOUP – CEREAL –  DISHWASHING LIQUID –  
PAPER TOWELS –  and MAC/CHEESE, or ANY non perishable food items.  

    COUNTRY KITCHEN – Homemade products – jams, jellies, pickles, etc – 
can be brought to Mass starting on Saturday August 27 or Sunday August 28. 
Fresh baked pies, cakes, cookies, candy, etc., should be brought on FRIDAY, 
September 9. 

       SILENT AUCTION  – New items, gift certificates, perfect condition antiques,
 Time Shares, etc. can be brought in starting MONDAY August 29. 

      BOOTH RENTAL – $25.00,  Barbara Dean at 901-486-6470. 

      VOLUNTEERS  - Signup sheets are in the Narthex.  We need you to sign up 
for a specific booth and a specific time.  Of course this is in ADDITION to 
helping with set-up starting MONDAY August 29.   Since I know so many 
people will show for the set up and working the booths, we will say 
THANKS in advance!!!!       
                



 

               Barbara Smith (H) 662-233-4833  (C) 901-413-8102
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